
Uniting Our Community at the Clearwater
Community Volunteers Monthly Networking
Luncheon

The Annual Easter Egg Hunt at Coachman Park is
attended by more than 7,000 people a year and is
produced by the Clearwater Community Volunteers
(CCV). CCV Executives shared the secret of their
success at the September Networking Luncheon at
the CCV Center

Volunteers learn the secrets to
successfully providing help at the
Clearwater Community Volunteers Center
in Downtown Clearwater

CLEARWATER, FLORIDA, USA,
September 27, 2018 /
EINPresswire.com/ -- On the 25th of
September, the Clearwater Community
Volunteers Center hosted its free
networking luncheon for local
nonprofits. The event was emceed by
Pam and Joel Anderson, Co-Directors
of the Clearwater Community
Volunteers (CCV), an organization
known throughout the Tampa Bay area
for their production of large-scale
community events such as Winter
Wonderland and the annual Easter Egg
Hunt in Coachman Park. 19 guests
from 10 local nonprofits attended the
monthly luncheon to network and
learn the secrets of CCV’s success.

The Clearwater Community Volunteers began more than 26 years ago, as the Women’s Auxiliary
for the Church of Scientology Flag Service Organization. The group has expanded to hundreds of
volunteers, with events that reach some 20,000 families annually. 

When children become
unimportant to a society,
that society has forfeited it’s
future”

L. Ron Hubbard

“It’s our committed, dedicated volunteers who make the
difference for CCV’s success. Without them we could not
put on our amazing events!” said Pam Anderson.

The luncheon was complimentary for nonprofits and
volunteers, and was set up to provide nonprofits with
networking opportunities and additional tools they need to
improve their respective communities.

Mrs. Anderson said, “All of CCV’s volunteers love to help children. We’re inspired by what L. Ron
Hubbard wrote, ‘When children become unimportant to a society, that society has forfeited it’s
future.’ In fact, everything we do is aimed at making a safe, sane environment for our children’s,
and society’s, future.” 

The CCV Center is open to non-profit groups for meetings, seminars and events. For information
about upcoming events, including the Oct –th Mega-Workshop on the Basics of Social Marketing,

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://www.clearwatercommunityvolunteers.org
http://www.clearwatercommunityvolunteers.org
http://www.scientology.org


please call Michael Soltero, Manager of the Clearwater Community Volunteers Center at at (727)
316-5309 or email CCVcenter@CCVFL.org.

About the Clearwater Community Volunteers:

The Clearwater Community Volunteers have over 25 years of community service under their belt
with over 150,000 families and children helped since their founding in 1992. Sponsored by the
Church of Scientology Flag Service Organization, they stay true to their reputation of helping
others with their new center located on the corner of Fort Harrison Avenue and Drew Street in
downtown Clearwater.
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